The Wild Flower Society &

BSBI Presidents’ Award 2024

—

The meeting was followed by the
presentation of the joint WFS-BSBI
Presidents’ Award to Paul Green for
his outstanding Flora of Wexford. It
was noted that this was the second
time that Paul had won the award,
the first being for The Atlas Flora of
Somerset, co-authored with twin
brother lan and Geraldine Crouch, in
1998. He is the only person to
receive the award twice. We then
enjoyed a fascinating talk on the
Flora of Norfolk by Simon Harrap,
who made us aware, if we weren’t
already, of what a rich county Norfolk
is botanically. To round off the
afternoon, we had the traditional plant
quizzes from Stephen Clarkson and
Gareth Bursnall and the winning
entries from the Photographic
Competition to admire.

Paul Green, being presented with his
joint WFS-BSBI Presidents’ Award.
Jo Parmenter (see p12) and
Chairman Peter Llewellyn.
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